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I am writing in support of LC 19, the cap and trade bill with improvements for climate.

As a parent, grandparent, and retired teacher, | am gravely concerned about the effect fossil fuels and poor
conservation practices continue to have on our environment and our climate. Nearly 100% of scientists agree that
climate change is real and that we are running out of time to reverse the damage done. We can’t wait for our
legislators in Washington DC to step up. Oregon must take the lead, so that my children and grandchildren and
YOURS will not just survive but thrive.

I strongly support this climate legislation and urge you to do the same.

Sincerely,

Toni Skelton
870 Beaver Loop NW
Salem, OR 97304
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